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Background

The Legislature authorizes community college capital construction projects funded with Article XI-G bonds
funds up to S8 million on a biennial basis. The Oregon Constitution requires colleges and universities to match
Article XI-G bonds dollar-for-dollar. Because state bond funds are limited, HECC works with a group of college
presidents to evaluate, and rank submitted capital construction projects in priority order for consideration by
the Governor and Legislature each biennium. The HECC includes the ranked projects in their agency budget
request. OCCA advocates for community college capital projects based on this collaborative ranking.

Reauthorization Requests

Central Oregon CC - Redmond Campus Classroom $8 Million
Chemeketa CC - Building 7 Remodel $8 Million
Clatsop CC - Maritime Science Building $7.9 Million
Klamath CC - Childcare Learning Complex $1.5 Million
Oregon Coast CC - Workforce Education & Resiliency Center $8 Million
Rogue CC - Transportation Technology Complex $7 Million

New Construction Projects

Lane CC - Science Building Improvements $8 Million
Southwestern Oregon CC - SUCCESS Project $8 Million
Columbia Gorge CC - Facility Renovations (Safety/Access/Success) $5.5 Million
Umpqua CC - Welcome Center & Health Science Center $8 million
Portland CC - Rock Creek Campus Building Replacement $8 Million
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